
 

2nd March 2022 
 
Deputy Michael McNamara,   
Dáil Éireann,  
Leinster House,  
Kildare Street,  
Dublin 2 
  
Email: Michael.McNamara@oireachtas.ie 
 
Re:  PQ 9190/22 

Requesting the number of adults with intellectual disabilities in residential care in counties 

Clare, Limerick and Tipperary.  

 

 

 

Dear Deputy McNamara,  
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Representations which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  I have examined 

the matter and the following outlines the position. 

 

I can confirm as per the table below the number of Adults with Intellectual Disability and/or Autism 

that are supported in residential care in HSE Mid-West Community Health Care Area 3 as per 

December 2021. 

 

North Tipperary Limerick Clare 

 

367 

 

287 

 

141 

 

 

I trust this clarifies the situation but should you require any further information or clarification, 

please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Ethna McTeague 

General Manager, Disabilities 

 

  Head of Service, 
Mid-West Disability Services  

HSE Mid-West Community Healthcare, 
Pearse House, Pearse Road 

Raheen Business Park 
Limerick  V94 1R71 

 
Tel: 061 461310 Website: http//www.hse.ie 

 


